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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

Warmer weather we hope 
As the summer is drawing close, we need to 

remind parents and carers that children will 
need sun cream and sunhats. Please no 
open toed shoes, flip flops or crocs. We also 

always need appropriate spare clothes (full 
outfit) and that they are weather appropriate. 

We would like to remind par-
ents  that no jewellery  
(including watches) apart 

from stud ear rings are al-
lowed to be worn by children 
at nursery. 

  
28th April World Celebration Day 

2nd/3rd 
May 

Individual Photos 

  

Diary Dates 

 

Quote from the 

‘Wildlife Trusts’ 

Dance in a downpour 

No sunshine? No problem! Splash in a 

puddle and shake your hips in a rain 

shower.  

 

PHONICS CORNER       

When you read your child a story, ask them to make 

sound effects to go with it. Could be a lot of fun!                               

 

Charity Fashion Show - Poster attached 
 
There is a sustainable charity fashion show in Hitchin on Wednesday 
the 17th May from 8 -11pm that may be of interest to any parents at the 
nursery. The fundraising event will be held at The Sun Hotel in Hitchin 
and money raised will go to 12 Herts-based charities that support chil-
dren and young people. For further details of the charities please vis-
it: www.helpingherts.com 
 
The link to book tickets is here: https://fundraising.helpingherts.com/
hitchinfashionshow 
 

We would be very grateful 

(if you are able) to donate £10.00 for 

extra bits we pay for such as art 

resources, cooking ingredients, etc. 

Please pay via our Arbor app 

This is greatly appreciated. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
The children have settled straight back into 
Pre-school and are very excited to be back. 
We have been exploring the mud kitchen 
and getting involved with the water play set 
up in the nursery. On Wednesday 10th May 
and Wednesday 7th June we will be visiting 
the woods. Please can you let us know if you 
could help out on this day, to make this visit 
possible. 

Would you like the chicks this weekend?                                       

From Friday 21st April to Monday 24th April?                                                                                 

All food, cage, straw, etc provided.                                                 

Please let Diane Frainer know asap! 

If you have any ceramic or metal cups, saucers, 

plates, bowls. We would love to put them in our 

cottage in the garden. They can be matching or 

mismatched. 

Thank you for your support 
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